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Vermont Clay Guild Celebrates Pottery 
 

(Burlington, VT) The Vermont Clay Guild (VCG) will show member ceramic art at three upcoming public 
events. The nonprofit is a community of passionate clay artists with a wide range of styles. 
 
At the South End Art Hop, VCG will sell work outdoors on Pine Street, across from the Burlington 
Farmer’s Market on Saturday, September 11, from 9 am to 2 pm. “We are excited to provide Art Hop 
enthusiasts with the chance to see the talent and diversity of our work,” said Patti Ferreira of the Clay 
Guild. 
 
In October and November, Vermont Clay Guild art will be on display at the Capitol Region Visitors’ 
Center at 134 State Street in Montpelier.  
 
The Guild Holiday Sale will take place in the front room at Queen City Brewery at 703 Pine Street in 
Burlington. The sale will be held on Friday, December 3, from 5 to 7 pm, and Saturday, December 4, 
from 10 am to 3 pm.  
 
In addition to public events, VCG offers members the opportunity to attend demonstrations and hands-
on workshops. In September, Guild member Sherry Corbin is teaching a Raku workshop at her Across 
the Grain studio on South Hero.  
 
VCG formed in 2015 and became a 501c3 nonprofit corporation in 2018. The organization’s mission is to 
provide “opportunities for individuals who work in clay (both functional and sculptural) to share ideas 
and information and to support and provide educational opportunities to its members. Our vision is to 
create a vibrant clay community in Vermont.” 
 
For more information, visit vermontclayguild.org. 
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